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I am saddened and angry that a park I walk through daily will be repurposed as an urban
campground. This will essentially keep me from feeling comfortable walking through the park and
will stop me from using it. This is not what taxpayers agree to when asked to support the parks.
Please find another space for the camp. Thank you.
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